
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

This is our last newsletter of 2019!   I hope that everyone has a safe 2-week vacation.  
 
On Friday, Kindergarten will be participating in a Winter Read- Aloud.  We will wear 
our pajamas and listen to stories followed by gingerbread house decorating.  Students 
can wear their pajamas to school!  (They might want to wear them over their regular 
clothes as it will be cold!)  Students MUST wear shoes!   PJs to school two days in a 
row, woohoo!!!  They may also bring a small stuffed animal if they would like. 
 
Our school is participating in a Second Harvest Food Drive.  You can send your 
donations in a bag to the office.   Tuesday is the last day to donate. 
 
Sadly, we had to say good-bye to Ms. Donna, our library media tech.  Her last day was 
Friday.  We wish her the best in her new position as media tech for Sierramont Middle 
School.  We will miss her! 
          Love, 
         Mrs. Hofmann 
 

 
¶  Thurs. Dec. 19:  

Schoolwide PJ day  
 

¶  Fri. Dec. 20:  Kindergarten Read 
Aloud, Gingerbread House making, & 
Pajama Day (for Kinder only) 
 

¶ Dec. 21 – Jan. 5:  
NO SCHOOL:  WINTER BREAK 

 
¶ MONDAYS – Homework Folders  

 
¶ WEDNESDAY ENVELOPES need 
to be returned empty each Thursday. 
 
 

Thanks in advance to all the families who 
sign up to donate items for our gingerbread 

house making project!  We are really in 
need of a parent reader that day.  Come in 
   and join our class by 

   reading a Gingerbread 
   Man story! 

 

This Week’s News: 
 

Thanks: 
 

Upcoming Events: 
: 

 
 

¶  white copy paper 
 

 
 

Donations & Thanks: 
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